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October 1976

Congressman Charles Domnick
Majuro

Marshall Islands 96960

Dear Congressman Domnick:

Enclosed is a copy of a letter to Mr. Peter Coleman, High Commissioner,

Trust’ Territory of the Pacific Islands, ottlining an extended health care

program for people living on Rongelap, Utirik, Bikini and Eniwetok, and

proposal for a meeting to discuss these matters as well as various complaints

of the people. I know of your concern and appreciation of the importance of

the health care of the people of these atolls and earnestly solicit your

help and cooperation with regard to the proposals outlined in the enclosed

letter.

also -
Enclosed is,a copy of my letter to Congressman Balos which I thought

you would like to have for information.

We would appreciate hearing from you with regard to the proposed meeting.

Sincerely,

James L. Liverman
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